
From: Terry L. Watt
To: Director_PTABDecision_Review
Cc: david.obrien.ipr@haynesboone.com; raghav.bajaj.ipr@haynesboone.com; roshan@unifiedpatents.com;

david.mccombs.ipr@haynesboone.com; jonathan@unifiedpatents.com; Matt Antonelli; larry@ahtlawfirm.com;
zac@ahtlawfirm.com

Subject: IPR 2018-00043 - Notification of a filing of a Request for Review by the Director
Date: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 3:18:32 PM

CAUTION: This email has originated from a source outside of USPTO. PLEASE CONSIDER THE SOURCE before
responding, clicking on links, or opening attachments.

The purpose of this email is to provide notification that a Request for Review by the Director has
been filed in IPR 2018-00043. 

This email is being sent in compliance with the mechanism set out in the “USPTO Arthrex
information page” (https://www.uspto.gov/patents/patent-trial-and-appeal-
board/procedures/uspto-implementation-interim-director-review)

This filing is timely pursuant to 37 CFR 42.71(d) and this email is addressed to all counsel of record.

Terry L. Watt, Ph.D., J.D.
Attorney at Law
Registration No. 42214
FELLERS SNIDER
100 N Broadway Ave STE 1700
Oklahoma City, OK 73102  
P: (405) 239-7280
F: (405) 232-9659
E:  TLWatt@fellerssnider.com   
W:  www.fellerssnider.com
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